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PUBLIC SCHOOL

Principal’s Message

Dear Parents and Caregivers,

Students and staff are adhering to our set playground areas and routines in
line with the current COVID arrangements. We are hopeful further
restrictions will be eased as we move towards the end of the year. We are
very excited that our Year Six Farewell can proceed as planned in
December.

We commenced the week with our newly upgraded canteen finally being
open for online orders. All the staff and students were excited when the
scaffolding and netting was unveiled. We all love the brightly coloured fruit
mural that is being paid for by our Year 6 students’ fundraising as their
leaving gift!

Our two Kindergarten Orientation sessions have been very successful over
the past fortnight. Thank you to Miss Mair and the Kindergarten team for
leading and coordinating these very important sessions for our
Kindergarten students. We look forward to welcoming the young learners
back for a third and final session next Tuesday.

Thank you for your continued support with our afternoon staggered
dismissals. We understand there have been major traffic delays and this
has been even worse on wet days. We are seeking your support by arriving
early only if your children are a 2.40pm time slot. Many 3pm parents are
parking in the Kiss and Drop Zone and this is not helping with the flow of
traffic. The Kiss and Drop Zone is strictly only for 2 minutes. The Police and
Camden Council Community and Road Safety Officer will be in attendance
during dismissal times in the coming weeks.

If you are moving and your children will not be returning to Narellan Vale
Public School in 2022, we need to know as soon as possible to help with
class organisation for 2022.

Until our next edition, have a great fortnight!

Michelle Sarjana

FEmail: narellanva-p.school@det.nsw.edu.au

2021 DATES TO REMEMBER

Term 4

November
16th 2022 Kinder Orientation

December

3rd Yr 6 Fundraiser Mufti Day
16t Last day of Term

L7 Staff Development Day

On behalf of the Nareilan Vale family,
together we pay respects to our Elders
past, present and emerging.

We learn and grow on the lands of the
Dharawal people who are the traditional
custodians of the land on which we learn
wpon

Wwe promise to care for the flora and
fauna of the Dharawal lands

We acknowledge all members of the
Narellan Vale community.
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“We are proud that every student is known, heard and valued”



12" November 2021

CYBERSAFETY

This week we had the
Narellan Police visit us for a
talk about Cybersafety with
our Stage 3 students.
Parents are able to access
cybersafety messages to
share with their children
through
https://www.esafety.gov.au

CHANGE OF DETAILS

If you are moving out of the
area and do not intend to
have your child at NVPS in
2022, please let us know as
soon as possible.

MOVING HOUSE

STUDENT ATTENDANCE
All students have been ©
: )|
reminded about the e >
* Aftendance

importance of attendance,
uniform wearing and
respectful behaviour.
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UNIFORM

ﬁm We have noticed many different
9 9 i

hats and shoes appearing and we

o j«  arehappy to support families who
wwm B mayneed help getting new school
- w - w hats.

2022 KINDERGARTEN ENROLMENTS

Welcome
Glad you're here!

We are beginning to plan for our staff and classes for

next year so if you have a child who has turned 5 or
will be turning 5 before the 30™" June, 2022 and are

ready to start school, then please complete an online

enrolment form or contact our school office on
46475291 for help.

Term 4 — Week 6

FAMILY CONTACT DETAILS

At the beginning of each year we ask families to
ensure that their contact details are accurate, which
includes email addresses and mobile numbers. Thank
you to those families
who have already
updated their
details. Accurate
information is
extremely important
in the event that we
have to contact you
regarding your child.

PAYMENTS

According to the Department Guidelines we are NO
LONGER able to accept EFTPOS/ Credit card
payments over the phone - N/
effective immediately. \/\’] %
If using the POP system — / w/\
please make sure you

submit the payment two days prior to the closing

date to ensure your payment is processed on time.

CASH and EFTPOS facilities are still available at the
front office.

CANTEEN UPGRADE

“We are proud that every student is known, heard and valued”
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THE BEST VANS. THE BEST COFFEE.
THE BEST DECISION YOU WILL EVER MAKE

Belinda J Vine T 0447 654 481
Gymnastics Manager E belinda@dvinegymsports.com.au .
T W dvinegymsports.com.au ( NATI.NAL
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GYMSPORTS P PO Box 7448 Mt Annan NSW 2567
A Unit 1, 11 McPherson Street

(‘:DE Smeaton Grange NSW 2567
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KARATE FOR EVERYONE

Creating a Love of Learning.
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